
SB 223 is an attempt to erase any distinctions between public and private schools in curriculum, teachers, and instruction. It is these 
distinctions which induce parents to pay tuition to enroll their children in private schools. Without them, private schools would have 
to close their doors, This would reduce educational choices, raise the cost of public education,  and force public school staff to deal 
with unhappy parents.


